
Community 

Integration

1. Plant-Based for the Planet  is exploring creation of a non-profit that would promote and fundraise for 

implementation of climate action planning.

2.Internal workgroup to continue working to assist with implementation strategies.

Energy Efficiency of 

Facilities and 

Infrastructure

1. Coordination with Duke Energy on LED street lighting continues.

Transportation
1. New electric vehicle charging station in operation at Town Hall sees regular usage.

Renewable Energy
1. Town working on details of acceptance from Carrboro Community Solar of array at Town Commons.  

Ecosystem Protection 

and Enhancement

1. The Town has hired a stormwater utility manager, will present applicants for appointment to storm water 

advisory commission on January 23rd, and is conducting a revenue/rate structure study to inform the FY 18-

19 annual budget.

2. Following the Board of Aldermen acceptance of the Solid Waste Study Final Report on October 17, 2017, 

public works staff began consideration of every-other-week garbage pickup.  

3. LUO amendments regarding tree canopy and update of reference to invasive plants - public hearing on 

January 23rd. 

Food Choice Measures 1. Monthly 'Plant-Based for the Planet' potlucks are continuing (schedule to be provided).  
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